
 
 
 

 

9 January 2013           
    
 
                                         
Monte Ash, Vice President     CERTIFIED MAIL 
GenOn Marsh Landing, LLC     7011  2970  0003  8939  6700 
3201 Wilbur Avenue 
Antioch, CA 94509 
 
NOTICE OF TERMINATION; LIMITED THREAT GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS ORDER R5-2008-0082, MARSH LANDING GENERATING STATION 
PROJECT, CONTRA COSTA  COUNTY 
 
On 26 November 2012, Kiewit Power Constructors Company submitted a letter requesting 
termination of coverage under the Limited Threat General Order R5-2008-0082, for the Marsh 
Landing Generating Station Project (Project).   
 
On 3 January 2012, the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board issued a Notice of 
Applicability for the Project, which was assigned Limited Threat General Order  
R5-2008-0082-022, and WDID No. 5B07NP00016.  Coverage is hereby terminated as of  
26 November 2012 through this letter and invoicing will be modified accordingly.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jim Marshall at (916) 464-4772 or     
jdmarshall@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
Original Signed by Ken Landau for 
Pamela C. Creedon 
Executive Officer 
 
 
cc: Katharine Hilf, Department of Toxic Substances Control-Region 2 
 
 
 

 


